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June 19, 2009
The Honorable Frank A. LoBiondo

U.S. House of Representatives

2427 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC  20515

Fax:  202-225-3318
Dear Representative LoBiondo:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The Coast Guard Service Member Benefits Improvement Act,” (H.R. 2901) that will improve quality-of-life benefits for members of the Coast Guard.


The Association is committed to ensuring parity with the Department of Defense in terms of pay and benefits for Coast Guard personnel and adequate associated funding within the U.S. Coast Guard budget. Housing authorities, child development centers, Reservists’ legal assistance and other issues addressed in this legislation are essential to morale, family readiness and service-wide Coast Guard readiness.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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